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Facilities & Operations 

March 2, 2022 

STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Dear AASHE STARS Committee: 

The University of Alabama in Huntsville (UAH) recently utilized AASHE’s Sustainability Tracking 
Assessment and Rating System (STARS) to submit its second comprehensive performance assessment 
for renewal. 

Our new Director of Utilities and Sustainability, Claire Jackson, and Student Sustainability Specialist, 
Sameera White, coordinated with individuals from multiple departments around campus to gather, 
compile, and distill the data necessary for this report. I have confidence that the team’s submittal 
represents an accurate account of UAH’s current sustainability initiatives. 

UAH’s commitment to sustainability and the efforts of many stakeholders to bring it to completion is 
exemplified in this report. We look forward to using this tool to strengthen our current and future 
sustainability efforts in order to achieve a higher rating. 

Sincerely, 

Greg L. Smith, CFM, AAE 
Assistant Vice President of Facilities & Operations 
The University of Alabama in Huntsville  
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